
 

 

 

CONFIRMATION LETTER 

 

 

March 19, 2024 
 
We, SAESHIN PRECISION CO., LTD. with its registered office at #52, SECHEON-RO, 1-GIL, DASA-EUP, 
DALSEONG-GUN, DAEGU, REPUBLIC OF KOREA, confirm that the marking for HANDPIECE 105L has 
changed since 2024. This is to increase the visibility of the handpiece marking. 
 

 

As always, we are committed to providing superior product and services to you in the continued 
development of your business. We very much appreciated your cooperation and understanding. 
 

Sincerely yours 
 

                                                                                            
                           

Saeshin Precision Co., Ltd. 
 


